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From: Robert Hogan 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 12:52 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

The proposed stadium will change the shape of Hobart forever, any decision to proceed should be made very carefully 
having regard to the whole of the city centre. Hobart is unique among Australian capital cities in having maintained 
great historical buildings in a modern low rise city. Any significant addition should recognise what we have and not over 
shadow or damage what we have. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

In particular I support the need to recognise the stadium site within the wider context having regard to Sullivans Cove as 
a whole and the importance of the Cenotaph. 
I also think any proper planning Should take account of the site and the areas Aboriginal heritage as well as the 
apparently poorly thought out current traffic planning. 

Yours faithfully, 

Robert Hogan 
 




